
 

York IGA Community Chest Fund 
 
IGA Community Chest & other associated programs have raised over $60 million nationally 
since inception and we have helped over 7,000 worthwhile causes like yours. This is something 
all of us at IGA are very proud of. 
 
The IGA Community Chest program raises funds in several ways. One way is by customers 
purchasing products that carry the IGA Community Chest logo. A percentage of the purchase 
price is donated to the Chest. We have also raised money through other means such as small 
events like BBQs outside the store, and bigger events like car rallies and fun runs. An event 
might raise funds for the program as a whole, or for a specific beneficiary. 
 
Simply by doing your shopping at York IGA and looking for the Community Chest logo, you are 
helping to build up our very own Community Chest! 
 
Does your Community group have an event coming up? Or maybe you require some 
equipment or improvements to your facilities? If you do, then you may be eligible. 
 
We invite you to apply by submitting a letter on your organisation’s letterhead, or by email 
from your community group’s official email address which includes the following information: 

 Details of your community group and its objective 
 Details of what the Community Chest funds will be used for 
 How much funding is being requested 
 Contact details 
 Your group’s ABN (Note - your community group must have an ABN to apply) 

 

York IGA Community Chest funds are distributed to a community group in November of each 
year. Submit your Community Chest funds request to info@yorkcoop.com.au before 30th 
October to be considered. And make sure that you let your members know to look out for the 
logo and grow the Community Chest! 
 
If you require any further information regarding the Community Chest program, please do not 
hesitate to contact us on 08 9641 0100 or email info@yorkcoop.com.au. 


